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SQUELCH TALE
CLUB OFFICERS

President KMØR, Don

Vice President KØGN, Greg

Treasurer NØEG, John

Recording Sec. WMØH, Dewey

Corr. Sec. KCØJZY, Janet

Web Guru WYØB, Jim

Member @ Lrg AEØS, Dale

Treasures report 

Checking: $ 3168.37 Savings: $ 212.69 

Central Missouri Radio Association PO Box 283 Columbia Mo 65205 The CMRA is a not-for-profit Mo. 
Corporation 

Check out our web site: http:// www.qsl.net/cmra It's even been updated a little! 

To submit articles, contact KMØR via email at kmØr@arrl.net 

Note's If you have any changes in your mailing address or E-mail Send it to me KMØR, Don at: 
kmØr@arrl.net 

CALENDAR FOR October Each Monday evening (except the Monday preceding the meeting) join with the 
members at the club station on Worley. 

Each Wednesday is Club Net at 9:00 p.m. If you're interested or willing to volunteer for Net Control or if you 
have questions contact WM0H, Dewey. 

8th Club Meeting at Boone Electric's conference room. 

Note If 2002 appears on your address label your dues have been paid. Thanks! To renew your membership 
for 2002, Please complete the form below and mail along a check for $20.00, ($25.00 per family) to: CMRA 
P.O. BOX 283 COLUMBIA, Mo. 65205 

Minutes: 

Meeting opened at 7:00 



Minutes read and approved 

Old Business - HAMFEST 

The vendors inside were about the same as last year but the flea markerters outside almost doubled from last 
year - talk about growing WOW. 

As far as I could tell ( or heard ) we had only one person that wasn't very happy but the National Guard does 
not allow smoking inside their building so all in all we had a pretty happy bunch of attendees. The forums 
were excellent ( I heard ) and the food was great. We do want to thank the ladies for doing the cooking and 
serving and looking sooooo gooood. Anyone else willing to step up to the plate and take the job of Hamfest 
Chairperson? Just look at all the GLORY you will get, and to have your name go into the book of famous 
people. John, KC0HSB suggested we have two people at the club table. 

The MS 150 did another great job this year, no figures yet but they will be coming I am told. 

New Business - 

Audio News - I think somebody was to listen in on this and report at the next club meeting. Wonder who that 
was????? 

We started to talk about the auction for next year but at this time that has been tabled so be at the next club 
meeting for more on this. 

That's all for this time so come to the club meeting and let's have a great time. 

Dewey WMØH 

Enjoy Ham Radio **************************** 


